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Comment:
Please do not Amend Order #2020-17 and MCR 4.201. I have been greatly stressed and afflicted by the Covid
changes already in place. The Cera program was more of a hindrance to people getting back on their feet and
not being evicted than help. There was so much abuse and so many people ended up getting evicted anyway
after Cera help and then still not paying and running up a huge rental bill. What should happen is the State of
Michigan pay all landlords for the thousands of dollars they lost during the pandemic. The change would put
more strain on the landlords especially the small businesses. I did not see any protection in the proposed
change for the landlord, just more cost and lost.


